From: <u>Lisa C. Kunz</u>

To: Bob Kelly; Mary Sheehy Moe; Owen Robinson; Rick Tryon; Tracy Houck

Cc: Krista Artis
Subject: FW:

Date: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 9:12:45 AM

Good Morning – Shyla Patera was the caller on the phone last evening that didn't come through. Her written comments in support of Items 12-14 are set forth below.

Lisa Kunz

City Clerk/Records Manager 406.455.8451

From: Lisa C. Kunz

Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 9:07 AM **To:** 'Shyla Patera' <shypat3148@gmail.com>

Subject: RE:

Hi Shyla – so sorry about the soft phone technical difficulties last evening. Thank you for your written comments. The Commission did approve Items 12 - 14 during last evening's meeting.

Thank you.

Lisa Kunz

City Clerk/Records Manager City of Great Falls P.O. Box 5021 Great Falls, MT 59403 406.455.8451

From: Shyla Patera <<u>shypat3148@gmail.com</u>>

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 8:06 PM

To: commission < commission@greatfallsmt.net >

Subject:

My name is ShylaPatera. I would like to express support for adopting the c covid-19 Covid-19 amendments. We ,at North Central Independent Living Services Inc. support accessibility and Universal Design in all of our projects make Great Falls and surrounding communities inclusive to all. Those of us with disabilities would like to thank theparking Commission for there work on Ada parking spaces in our community. And we are NCILS also support permanent Supportive Housing that is being proposed for the Batz building. We look forward to working with Neighborworks and Homeward.